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CENTRAL STOCKTON ROAD DIET PROJECT PLAN FOR BIKE LANES 

WATCH THE ONLINE PRESENTATION, PROVIDE COMMENTS & IDEAS 
 

STOCKTON, Calif. – The proposed Central Stockton Road Diet Project will provide a low-

stress bicycle route, enhance safety, and reduce traffic congestion by creating new, Class II 

bike lanes in central Stockton. A presentation is available at www.stocktonca.gov/RoadDiet.  

After viewing the presentation, members of the community are encouraged to provide 

suggestions, comments, and ideas.  The comment period is open through February 5, 2021. 

The goal of the project is to provide an alternative bicycling route to Harding Way, 

from central Stockton to Louis Park. Changes are planned for the following locations: 

1) Monte Diablo Ave., Picardy Dr., and Acacia St., in an east-west direction from Louis 

Park to N. California St.; 

2) Fremont St. between Baker St. and El Dorado St.; and 

3) Madison St. between Harding Way and Fremont St.  

A postcard was sent to residents who live along the proposed project routes, 

providing information about the project and the opportunity to view the presentation and 

provide feedback.  Now, all Stockton community members – motorists and those who travel 

along Harding Way and the routes with planned bike lanes – are encouraged to watch the 

presentation and provide comments, suggestions, and ideas. 
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Please submit comments by February 5, 2021, by taking a survey, submitting a 

request through Ask Stockton, emailing dan@portcitymarketing.com, or calling Public 

Outreach Coordinator Dan Natividad, Port City Marketing, at 1-800-229-8553. 
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